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December 26, 1972
Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Neb., 68507
Dear Carl:

Thank you for your reception report for WEBR,

A check of our log shows that your report is
correct,

As your map of the various antenna pattern shows,
we have a very deep null in your direction, which
is why our signal is so weak at your location.

Thank you for sending me a copy of your map.
Good DX'ing,

Lot ,

Donald Lange

Technical Director
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